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Communications received by the Chairman July – October 2015 
Report to the Health and Wellbeing Board, November 2015  

 
The Chairman of Health and Wellbeing Board receives correspondence from a range 
of partners and stakeholders.  The Board agreed a process by which this 
correspondence can be responded to or directed to the most appropriate individual, 
organisation or group for action.  The table below summarises activity from July to 
October 2015 
 

Date 
received 

Communication topic Action taken 

3.8.15 Request for support for the 
National Wheelchair Charter and 
campaign, which was launched by 
the National Wheelchair 
Leadership Alliance on July 20th. 
 

A response was sent which 
confirmed that the Health and 
Wellbeing Board supports the 
objectives of the charter in 
principle. 

6.8.15 Information about AllActive which 
is an approach to help address the 
problem of physical inactivity in the 
older population 

The information was forwarded to 
Public Health officers and 
information was shared about the 
local Generation Games 
programme. 

22.8.15 A request to sign the Charter for 
Homeless Health 

A response was sent to the 
correspondent outlining the work of 
the Health Improvement Board on 
housing and homelessness issues. 

10.8.15 An email asking for support for the 
services at Thame & District Day 
Centre 

A response was sent from the Adult 
Social Care directorate of the 
County Council. 

23.9.15 Information and a report from 
Fixers, a charity who work with 
young people to raise awareness 
of mental ill-health 

The information was passed to 
commissioners of children and 
young people’s mental health 
services. 

 
Any questions on this report can be directed to jackie.wilderspin@oxfordshire.gov.uk 

http://www.allactive.co.uk/
mailto:jackie.wilderspin@oxfordshire.gov.uk

